
 

 
Provider News 
December 10, 2024 

_______________________________________ 

Dental Services To Begin January 1, 2025 for 
Delaware First Health Pediatric Medicaid Members  

As a reminder, pediatric members ages 20 and younger from across the state will be eligible for 

their Medicaid dental benefits administered by Centene Dental Services as of January 1, 2025. 

Provider materials, including the Centene Dental provider manual and information on dental 

benefit details, claims submissions, and key contact information, will be posted in the provider 

web portal at centenedental.com/logon.  

Please be sure to verify member eligibility and benefits prior to rendering services by logging 

into the portal or calling Customer Service at the number listed below. 

Centene Dental Paper Claims  Centene Dental 

PO Box 22687 

Tampa, FL 33622-2687 

Centene Dental Electronic Claims EDI # 46278 

Centene Dental Customer Service  833-236-1886 

Member ID Card Example 

 

 

Thank you for being our partner in care. We appreciate the opportunity to work with you to 

provide quality dental services to Delaware First Health members. If you have any questions, 

please call Customer Service at 833-236-1886.  

Visit our provider webpage to review various provider resources, Provider News, and obtain 

contact information for your assigned Provider Engagement Administrator. 

https://pwp.envolvedental.com/PWP/Landing
https://www.delawarefirsthealth.com/providers.html
https://www.delawarefirsthealth.com/providers/ProviderContact.html

